
June 27, 2005 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
2 I I Sower Boulevard 

Frankfort, KY 40602 
F? 0. BOX 615 

Dear Executive Director, 

As  a resident of Mallard Point, a subdivision in Scott County serviced 
by Mallard Point Disposal Services, Inc., I would like to request 
intervenor status in the upcoming rate hearings. 

I was an  intervenor in the previous rate increase, 2003-00284, and 
have some serious concerns about the validity of long term debt 
refinancing. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

R o b  Warhus 

130 G R E E N W I N G  CT 
G E O R G E T O W N ,  KY 40324 




